
 

 

To request a fire inspection for your business, please fill out the form below. Please be sure to provide 

information on whether this is an initial inspection or a re-inspection.  If this is a re-inspection and you 

have the name of the previous inspector, please provide that in the space provided, as well. Once you 

have completed the form, you may email it to h.west@newportoregon.gov.  Once your request is 

received, you will receive a call back to schedule you for the soonest available inspection date possible.      

 

Newport Fire Department Business Inspection Request 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Person requesting report: Phone: 

Email address: 

Type of Inspection: (fire, sprinkler, etc.)  Initial or Re-inspection: 

 

Name of Previous Inspector:   

Business Name: (i.e. fire, medical, etc.) Business Address: 

 

 

Other information: 

 

 

 

mailto:m.nelson@newportoregon.gov

